
Bus Staff Appreciation Day

Today, May 3, 2021, is School Bus Staff appreciation day. It is most
appropriate that we recognize the Bus Drivers, Assistants, Service
Department staff and all the other support staff within the Franklin
County Board of Developmental Disabilities (FCBDD)Transportation
Department.

Thank you to this staff for providing excellent, timely and safe services
to hundreds of children every day. This past year has required
extraordinary additional commitment associated with the COVID
pandemic, not the least of which has been to make sure the buses are
safe and clean for students. We salute the FCBDD Transportation
staff!
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